

NR_key_name: F4692CA8591F2B04852564BC0064BF1D
CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Laura Denk/O=ARRB @
SendTo: ARRB;CN=Douglas Horne/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Jerrie Olson/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 06/20/1997
DisplayDate_Time: 2:27:59 PM
ComposedDate: 06/20/1997
ComposedDate_Time: 2:20:25 PM
Subject: Daniel Renna (interviewed June 15 - David not here)
called re the status of his application and whether we wanted him to come back to meet with David. I told him
that all final decisions were not yet made and that he would hear our decision at some later date. I mentioned
that at this point we are not certain of our extension.
Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: